Dale Bickel

From: Dale Bickel

Sent: Monday, June 16, 2008 2:28 PM _

To: 'MICHAELGREGORYPR@YAHOO.COM'; 'JOYSTER@CROSSLINK.NET
. Ce: : 'scott@cinnamonlaw.com’

Subject: Program Test Authority -- WVIS -- BLH-20080811AAE

This e-mail is in response to WVIS' license application BLH-20080611RAAF to cover
construction permit BPH~20010411AAD.

The license application contains a reguest to permit WVIS to increase ERP from the 32 kW
specified in the coenstruction permit to 50 kW, pursuant to 47 CFR Section 73.1690(c) (7).’
WVIS is fully spaced under Section 73.207 to all other licensed stations, construction
permits and vacant allotments, in accordance with Section 73.207. Accordingly, the
request to increase ERP to 50 KW is approved. In order that the Commission's records show
the proper power level for WVIS while the license application is being reviewed,
construction permit BPH-20010411AAD is separately being reissued to show an ERP cf 50 kW.

Program test authority IS GRANTED to permit WVIS to commence operation with the facilities
specified in construction permit BPH-20010411AAD, with an ERP of 50 kW.

With the grant of program test authority, further processing on an earlier license
application, BMLH-Z0071214AAN, is no longer necessary. That license application is being
dismissed separately, via public notice only (no letter will be sent).

This e-mail is being sent in lieu of a letter for the same purpose, in order tc get the

grant of program test authority to WVIS as soon as possible. The licensee should keep a
copy for the station's records. The Commission's CDBS database will also be updated to

" show the grant of program test authority.

Dale Bickel dale.bickel@fcc.gov 202-418-2706 06/16/2008
Senior Electronics Engineer
Audio Division, Media Bureau, FCC



